
With reference to above RFP Enq. No.18055 regarding
design, development, implementation and maintenance of
State Portal and Departmental Portals of Odisha Govt.
published on 08.12.18 in Odia daily Newspapers “The
Samaj”, “The Dharitri”, the English daily “The Times of India
(all India Edition) and in the websites www.ocac.in &
www.odisha.gov.in, the said RFP is hereby cancelled.
The Cancellation Notice is available in the websites
www.ocac.in & www.odisha.gov.in.
General Manager (Admin), OCAC, Plot No.-N-1/7-D, Acharya Vihar,
P.O.-RRL, Bhubaneswar-751013, Ph.-2567280/ 2567064/ 2567295
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